
From: KARR, LIZ [LizKarr@clearchannel.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2007 9:59 AM 
To: Eleanor Lott; Scott Kotler; Jacqueline Jones; Jeanette Spriggs 
Cc: KARR, LIZ 
 
Attachments: FCC 329 Rollback Ltr 11_15_07.doc 
All, 
 
I have placed the original letter in the mail, however, in order to speed the process I am emailing 
the letter requesting a Surrender of our most recent modification and rollback to the previous file 
number.   
 
I need to resubmit the modification that caused the problem, with the appropriate data fixed; 
Eleanor, can you tell me when I would be able to submit that? 
 
Liz Karr 
Office Manager 
Clear Channel Satellite Services 
76 Inverness Drive East, Suite B 
Englewood, CO 80112 
303-925-1708 Main 
303-925-1714 Fax 
720-490-7125 Cell 
 


